
 

All posted notices are also available on the Court’s public website at www.cacd.uscourts.gov. 

G-15 (08/16) Notice from the Clerk  Removal date: June 20, 2023 
 

On Monday, June 19, 2023, the United States District Court and the Probation and 
Pretrial Services Office, in the Western, Eastern, and Southern Divisions, will be closed in 
recognition of Juneteenth National Independence Day.   
 

Normal service will resume on Tuesday, June 20, 2023. 
 
 

********************************** 
 

Have a pleasant and safe holiday. 
 
 
 
 

Kiry K. Gray 
District Court Executive/Clerk of Court 

June 1, 2023 


